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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 3:31 PM
To: Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 607 Topping - Fredimar Calderon Santa Maria

Yes. When we review to see if he met the deadline, we’ll just process the file saying nuisance is abated and matter is 
resolved. 
 

From: Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul) <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 1:21 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) 
<lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 607 Topping - Fredimar Calderon Santa Maria 
 
Good afternoon Mai, 
 
I checked to make sure that the tabs were renewed and found that the Semi Truck has already been removed. 
 
Do you want me to close the file? 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
 

 

Richard Kedrowski 
Supervisor 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9141 Fax: 651-266-1919 
richard.kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

 
 


